Wah Yan One Family Foundation Limited
281, Queen’s Road East, Hong Kong

16™ January 2012

Alumni and Friends of Wah Yan

Dear Alumni and Friends,

Greetings from the Foundation! We are pleased to inform you that a Charity
Movie Premiere, organised by an alumnus Mr. Lee Yu Leung, will be held on Friday,
10™" February 2012 at The Grand Cinema, The Elements, Kowloon Station at 9:30pm.

Mr. Lee aims to raise fund through this Premiere to support the 2 Wah Yan
Colleges in Hong Kong and Kowloon. The net proceeds of this event will be donated
to the Foundation for small class teaching, teacher formation and whole person
development for students in Wah Yan. We are grateful for Mr. Lee’s selfless efforts.

The title of the movie is “My Week with Marilyn”, the main actress of which
Ms Michelle Williams had just won the Best Actress Award in the Golden Globe this
morning! As such, we are inviting you to support this meaningful initiative, because
you could help the Foundation continue its efforts in supporting our young
Wahyanites. We enclose information of the Movie Premiere from Mr. Lee for
considerations. Should you need further information, please contact us on 2891 9970
or Ms Yeung on 2858 3669. Thank you very much for your attention.

With |very best wishes and wishing you a very prosperous New Year,

onty Fong
Chief Executive Officer

Encl.
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